
We are so excited to “bee” opening the newest school in Loudoun County Public Schools; Hovatter
Elementary.  The school is under construction and will be opening its doors in the Fall of 2021 to over 1000
students in Aldie, Virginia.

As a new school, needs for materials and supplies beyond initial construction and build out are great. We
have identified several instructional items which we would like to have in place at the time of start up for
our students and teachers.

Our mascot is the Honeybee.  Chosen for its ability to collaborate and specialize, each type of honeybee
plays a significant role in the success of the hive! We believe each community member also plays a role in
the success of our students! Please consider the level of sponsorship your company would like to
contribute.

Queen Bee Sponsor $3,000 or
more

● Recognition as main sponsor of Hovatter
Elementary’s Charter school year

● Company logo/listing displayed on website
● Mention in the weekly school newsletter

published to all families.
● Recognition at Back to School Night

Drone Bee Sponsor $2,000 or
more

● Recognition as key sponsor of Hovatter
Elementary’s Charter school year

● Company logo/listing displayed on website
● Mention in weekly school newsletter published

to all families.
● Recognition at Back to School Night

Worker Bee
Sponsor

$1000 or more ● Company listing displayed on website
● Recognition at Back to School Night

Apiary Sponsor Any donation
up to $1000

● Company listing displayed on website

Please complete this form to become a sponsor or scan the QR code.

Payment Information: Please make checks payable to Hovatter Elementary and
mail to 41135 Collaboration Drive Aldie, VA 20105. Please mark in the memo line
Sponsorship 2021.

Company logo should be sent in electronic format to peggy.tyree@lcps.org.
Any questions regarding payment of sponsorship, please contact Pieta West at
pietanella.west@lcps.org. Thank you for supporting your community school!

https://forms.gle/kQnHFcxpw9ixdsWm7
mailto:peggy.tyree@lcps.org
mailto:pietanella.west@lcps.org

